## **Online Donation Tax Receipt**



NWA Women's Shelter <info@nwaws.org>

To: Brian Zhou

Friday, August 23, 2019 a

## Dear Brian,

Thank you for offering a fresh start by making a \$401.00 donation to the NWA Women's Shelter! In 2018, we were able to lift up over 600 women, men, and children as they began their journey towards hope and healing from domestic violence.

Because of your gift, each one of these human spirits were able to find a safe space and resources, making it possible for them to do the hard and courageous work today that leads to transformation tomorrow. Because of your gift, so many in need have a chance to keep writing their story!

Please know that your gift makes this possible for so many individuals right here in Northwest Arkansas!

With much gratitude,

## **Brandy Osmus**

Executive Director Northwest Arkansas Women's Shelter

Please retain this letter for your tax records.